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January 2014
Dear masonry stakeholder,
The Canadian Concrete Masonry Producers Association (CCMPA) and its members have, since 2004, taken a leadership position in the promotion of masonry as the preferred construction material of consumer choice. 
At the end of 2012, we had collected over 12 million dollars from participating members across Canada to support our initiatives.
This funding is vital in helping us address the fact that the market for concrete block must be protected and expanded. Moreover, the assistance of all industry participants is required in this effort to ensure our industry’s future prosperity. 
This is a challenging, long-term undertaking — one that involves:
· providing positive representation of masonry products, and reinforcing their importance in the development of building codes and standards
· maintaining a strong presence among members of the design community and keeping them informed of regulatory changes
· ensuring proper education and training within the construction community so that its members are properly equipped to design and build with our products
Numerous factors point to the superiority of masonry products:

· mold resistance

· durability
· recycling capabilities
· energy efficiency
· fire safety

· protection from impact and intrusion
· protection from storms and severe “new normal” weather resulting from climate change 

However, the general public needs to be made more aware of them. CCMPA has responded with the “Benefits of Masonry” — an overarching communications strategy designed to promote the benefits of masonry in relevant ways on an ongoing basis. 

Such promotion does not come without a price. The levy program remains a valuable source of funding for this purpose. To date, the fund has supported a variety of related initiatives including: a general-media advertising campaign involving large national media outlets across Canada; development of Masonry Design Software (MASS); promotion of masonry training through Conestoga College and the Ontario Masonry Training Centre; sponsorship of research and education at universities across Canada; development of CSA standards and a seismic design guide; and proactive protection, promotion and funding of masonry-friendly code changes.

The levy is intended as a direct cost to the end user, not to the general or masonry contractor. The funds are used solely in the promotion and education of our products. 

All funds and reports collected under the program are remitted directly to Dixon and Gordon, Accountants.  Full disclosure of the use of these funds is available on a quarterly basis at www.ccmpa.ca.
Please direct any questions or concerns to the appropriate participating member or directly to me, Paul Hargest, at 519-624-8396.
Your contact at Dixon and Gordon is John Kelley and he may be reached at:

35 King Street West, Ste 206


Toronto, ON M9N 3R8    


416-241-5891 (t) 416-241-5987 

john.kelley@dixongorgon.com
Sincerely,
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Paul Hargest

President, CCMPA
1500 Avenue Road, P. O. Box 1345

Toronto, ON  M5M 3X0

P: 416-495-7497 TF:1-888-495-7497 F:416-495-8939

E: info@ccmpa.ca  W: www.ccmpa.ca
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